
Monday 11th April 2016 

Those who read succeed! 

You will have noticed that we are having a real push on insisting children read every 

day at home. This is the core homework activity for all families, regardless of the 

age of the children and should be done every night. Please support your children by 

checking they have their reading record before they leave the school premises and 

remember to sign it to say you have heard them read.  

Our Book Fair raised £493 in commission that we will be spending 

on extra reading materials for school. Thank you for your support! 

Outdoor Learning 
Outdoor learning is an integral part of children’s development, both academic and personal. 

The use of places other than the classroom for teaching and learning often provides  

children with the most memorable learning experiences and helps them make sense of the 

world around them. These memories will stay with them into adulthood and have a big  

influence on their values and decisions. 

 

At The Oaks we use the outdoors as much as possible and as the weather improves your 

children will be out and about as part of class lessons, Academies on a Friday, playtimes 

and lunchtimes, Forest Schools and of course visits off the premises to support projects.  

We ask for your support in funding these visits as without your  

voluntary contributions visits cannot take place. We understand that in these times of  

austerity families may struggle to support these “extras” but they are an integral part of 

our curriculum and essential to the way we learn here at The Oaks.  

If families are finding it hard to fund trips please come and speak to me, your concerns will 

be treated in the strictest confidence. 

Thank you for your continued support with our outdoor provision, 

Mrs Warren. 



 

Thursday 21st April 
Class photographs 

in clean, smart school uniforms please.  

This is also our “Tiaras and Bow Tie” 

day to celebrate the Queen’s birthday 

so please bring your bow ties and  

tiaras to change into after the  

photographs have been taken.  

Thank you. 
 

 

Golden BookGolden Book  
These children are very proud of their achievements this past fortnight!These children are very proud of their achievements this past fortnight!  

Reception 

Josiah, Khadijah 

Year 1 

Ryan,  Samaarah,  Kadie,  Elizabeth, Thomas M, Mia, 

Macie Aaminah 

Year 2 

Isabel F,  Declan,  Cameron, Ahmed, Aidan, Haris 

Year 3 

Brandon,  Izzy,  Ruby,  

Year 4 

 Leo, Amber E, Ibrahim, Michael, Jessica, Callum, Sally, 

Freya, Amber E,  Harry, Poppy 

Year 5 

Saffy,  Maddi,  Joe, Isabelle, Meghna, Leah Jackson 

 Year 6 

Saba, Rachel, Sally-Anne  

Our Golden Rules 

 

Be honest 

Be kind and helpful 

Be gentle 

Be a good listener 

Be a good learner 

Look after property 

Easter Egg Bingo 

Raised £454.60 

and the hamper we 

took down to Asda 

raised £527.30 

Thank you to  

everyone who  

supported the  

Easter events.  
 

 

£865 raised for Sports Relief, 

well done everyone! 


